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Dear Parents, 
 

Once again, we will be offering a SUMMER PROGRAM for pre­school children AGES 2-5. 

This program is open to all current students, as well as incoming children in our 2, 3 & 4 

year old programs. For children not attending St. John's Preschool, this program is open to 

any child who is between age 2, as of December 1, 2023, and age 5, or those who have 

not yet attended kindergarten. 
 
Our Summer Camp offers arts and crafts, stories, music, water games and other fun 

outdoor activities in a Christian environment. Classrooms are air conditioned and snack is 

provided daily. The program is run and supervised by the Nursery School staff and directly 

follows the 1­­week Vacation Bible School program run by the church. The program will run 

JULY 10th – AUGUST 3rd from 9:30 AM­12:00 PM, 4 days a week (Monday through 

Thursday). The cost for the entire 4­­week session will be $475.00. 
 
If you are interested in registering your child for the summer program, please complete the 

attached registration form. Payment is due at the time of registration (either CASH or 

CHECK written out to St. John’s Lutheran Preschool). If you are interested, we suggest that 

you register your child early as there are limited spaces available and Summer Camp tends 

to fill up quickly. Registration opens on March 1st. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 588­4347 during school hours. 
 

        Sincerely, 
  Miss Jeannine 
  Miss Wendi



 


